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Monday 25th November 2024 

Dear Parents and carers,  

Does your child… 

 Play an instrument? 

 Attend dance/cheer/gymnastics classes? 

 Have a special flare for martial arts? 

 Have the skills of a magician or a comedian? 

 Maintain any exciting talent/skill that they would like to showcase to the school? 

Then we would love them to audition to be a part of Singlewell Primary School’s talent show this 
year! 
We will be hosting a school Talent Show on Tuesday 17th December. This is an exciting 
opportunity for the children to showcase their talents, watch each other perform and to show 
support for their peers. 
We will be holding the Talent Show auditions during school time within the week commencing 
Monday 2nd December where teachers and children will shortlist auditions in class. We encourage 
children to prepare for their audition by carefully considering what their act will consist of and 
whether they require a piece of music or any props and by rehearsing this beforehand at home. 
Children are welcome to audition as individuals but we would love to see more group auditions 
this year too! 
 
If your child would like to audition for the Talent Show, all they need to do is inform their class 
teacher of the act they would like to share and any music they require. Your child will present their 
audition in their classes before the talent show date to provide them with the experience of 
performing in front of a crowd. Please help your child prepare and rehearse if there is an act they 
wish to present. Please be aware that a limited number of children will be shortlisted per class. 
 
The children do not need to bring their costumes for the audition.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Watson and Mrs Morris 


